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In April 2024, the Department organized a Presentation Competition titled “Slide Stories: 

Crafting Bharat’s Digital Future”. The theme, “Role of Digital Empowerment in Viksit Bharat 

2047”, challenged students to envision how technology could shape India’s growth and 

transformation in the coming decades. 

 

   



 

 

Participants prepared engaging slide-based presentations that blended research, storytelling, 

and innovation, addressing issues such as digital literacy, AI-driven governance, cybersecurity, 

inclusive access to technology, and the role of youth in building a digitally empowered India. The 

event provided a platform for students to showcase their creativity, analytical skills, and forward-

thinking ideas, while also sparking meaningful dialogue on how digital empowerment can 

contribute to the vision of a developed India by 2047. 

 

 



The competition witnessed enthusiastic participation and was appreciated for its relevance to 

national aspirations, making it one of the highlights of the academic year. 

 

 

 

 



After an intense battle of logic, evidence, and eloquence, the following winners were announced: 

• First Prize: Madhav Kumar [B.A. Programme. Shyam Lal College (Evening)] 

• Second Prize: Ayush Singhal [B.A. Programme, Shyam Lal College (Evening)] 

  

 

Their remarkable performance highlighted the debating talent of the college and brought pride 

to the institution. 

   

 

 



Upgrade of Computer Labs 

 

The Department of Computer Science requested the college to upgrade the Computer Labs. New 

computers were installed, providing students with improved access to technology, advanced 

tools for learning, and better facilities for research and project work. This effort reflected the 

Department’s commitment to keeping pace with rapid technological advancements and ensuring 

that students are equipped with modern digital resources. 

 

Through initiatives like the lab upgradation and the “Slide Stories” presentation competition, the 

Department of Computer Science reinforced its dedication to both infrastructure development 

and intellectual growth. The year 2023–24 marked a significant step in empowering students 

with resources, skills, and platforms for innovation. The Department looks forward to carrying 

this momentum into the upcoming academic sessions with even more impactful initiatives. 
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